
 

OFFICIAL STATEMENT 

CEO HJ ZAIRULSHAHFUDDIN RETIRES AFTER 12 YEARS LEADING ISLAMIC RELIEF MALAYSIA 

CHARITY 

 

Islamic Relief Malaysia today announced the departure of the Chief Executive Officer (CEO), 

Brother Zairulshahfuddin Bin Zainal Abidin after twelve years of great exemplary service, 

shaping the charity to top reputation in Malaysia. It is part of the succession plan endorsed 

by the Islamic Relief Malaysia Board of Trustees following his application to retire voluntarily 

since last year. 

Brother Zairul joined Islamic Relief Malaysia in 2010 as the Chief Executive Officer and 

combined a valuable understanding of management and operations in this organization which 

he brought to the Board. The Board of Islamic Relief Malaysia expressed its deepest 

appreciation and gratitude for his leadership and invaluable contributions to the organization. 

He has been heavily involved from the start in providing strong guidance and support to senior 

management, and gave his full commitment in fulfilling the organization’s objectives. On 

behalf of the Board, management and employees across the group, we would like to express 

our heartfelt appreciation and gratitude to Brother Zairul for his enormous contributions to 

Islamic Relief Malaysia. His dedication and loyalty to the organization has been exemplary. He 

will always be a part of Islamic Relief Malaysia family and we wish him much success in his 

next role. 

Until the appointment of a new CEO of Islamic Relief Malaysia, Sister Siti Fadilah Binti Mohd 

Hood shall be the acting CEO effectively on September 1st, 2022.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Prof. Dr. Azni Bin Idris 

Chairman  

Board of Trustees  

Islamic Relief Malaysia 
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